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DECEMBER 15, 1998 

RE: 
relief for the 407 area code. 

DOCKET NO. 980671-TL - Request for review of proposed numbering plan 

Issue 1: How should the NXXs in the new area code be allocated between 
Brevard and the remaining counties in the current 407 area code? 
Recommendation: Staff recommends that the Commission should allocate 381 of 
the 748 NXXs to Brevard County. 

APPROVED 
Issue 2: Should this docket be closed? 
Recommendation: Yes. With the adoption of staff's recommendation in Issue 
1, this docket should be closed. 

APPROVED 
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